On Thursday we got to read our reading books with the primary 7 buddies outside. Primary 2 read really well, the primary 7s were impressed!
This week we have looked at area and how we can compare different areas to find which is bigger.
We have been practising skip counting over the last few weeks and now are looking at the 2 times table.
Last week we got to practise making electrical circuits. We learned about electrons, how a circuit is made and importantly how to stay safe around electricity.
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the ‘igh’ sound and came up with lots of ‘igh’ words!
· We have also been learning about describing words
· Last week we really enjoyed sharing our favourite stories, I loved seeing the costumes and hearing about why we love books.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters, reading records and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 15st March. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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